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News

Groom Law Group Experts Take an In-Depth 
Look at the DOL’s Fiduciary Rule

On April 6, 2016, the U.S. Department of Labor released its final 
regulation defining who is a fiduciary under ERISA and the Code 
by reason of providing investment advice with respect to the 
assets of an employee benefit plan or IRA. Alexander Ryan and 
David Olstein take an in-depth look at the new regulation and its 
impact on retirement investors and financial institutions in this 
special edition of Staying Ahead of the Curve.

Watch the Video

PUBLISHED

05/06/2016

SERVICES

http://cammackretirement.com/knowledge-center/insights/staying-ahead-of-the-curve-interview-with-alexander-ryan-and-david-olstein-groom-law-group

